
 
 Par 28/10.2023 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
School Uniform - The School pleased to 
inform you that based on the 
recommendations of the previous year’s 
PTA committee, the school plans to 
revamp the school uniform which will be 
implemented in the upcoming academic 
year 2024-2025. 
 
School Fee – Please be informed that the 
school fee pay by date is the 10th of every 
month. We sincerely appreciate parents 
in advance for the continued support.  
 
 
 

With regards, 
Principal-in-Charge/10.10.2023 


